PLYMOUTH CROSS COUNTRY




2023
PHS CROSS COUNTRY/TRACK & FIELD BOOSTER CLUB


Coach Chris Karpin and I are very excited about the start of the 2023 cross country season.  We have a great turnout which always makes for a fun season.  As parents you can help us try to enhance and improve our Cross Country program by participating in our booster club in any number of ways. 


In the early 1990’s a booster club made up of parents of track & field team members was formed.  Because so many of these parents also had sons/daughters running cross country, it was decided to expand the umbrella of the booster club to both cross country and track & field.  Since that time, this group of parents has been quite active in supporting the efforts of the cross country team.  Parent members have been involved in making locker signs for the runners, hosting spaghetti dinners and selling concessions and helping at our home invitational and Conference meet.  The money from the booster club has and will be used to partially defray the cost of incentives throughout the season, and to purchase awards for the runners at the end of the season.   We also plan to use the booster club money to purchase food and snacks at various times during the season.   If you would like to join the booster club, the cost is $30.00 per family, per year.  Please fill out the bottom portion if you wish to be involved and have your son or daughter return it to me.    Thank you.  

Glen Smith
Parent Name: _____________________________________________

Athlete Name: ____________________________________________

_____ 
Yes, We/I would like to join the cross country/track booster club ($30).  Check payable to PHS Cross Country Booster Club, or cash.

Running to Win

· DO What is Right

· DO It to the Best of Your Ability

· DO It for the Team/Others
